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Handguns to Possess or Discharge a Firearm on School Property
Submitted for the Public Hearing May 7 1 p.m., Committee for Education and Public 
Affairs
As a former educator and concerned citizen, I am writing to oppose LD 885.  I believe
the right to carry and discharge handguns on school property is dangerous and 
unnecessary.   Students deserve to learn and play in safety and without fear, outside as
well as inside, and this bill poses an unneeded risk.  I do not deny second amendment 
rights, but I believe use of firearms should be limited to areas where others, especially
children, are not put at risk.  Thank you for your consideration.
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